GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HEALTH SERVICES (MI),
MEGHALAYA::SHILLONG

NOTICE

This is for general information to all the students who have
applied stipend for MBBS/BDS/BASLP/B. Pharm courses batch 2015-16 to
2019-20 that Sanction of Stipend has been released by the Department of
Health & Family Welfare, Meghalaya.

Students of batch 2015-16 to 2018-19 are hereby directed to
appear in the Office of the Directorate of Health Services (MI), Meghalaya,
Shillong, Laitumkhrah and to bring along their College ID and a Revenue
Stamp of 1 (one) rupee and if collected by their Parents they are to produce
an Authorisation letter, College ID and a Revenue Stamp of 1 (one) rupee at
Room No. 404 w.e.f.16™ December, 2022 onwards from 11:30 A.M to
4:30 P.M for taking necessary action from this end.

Sd/-
Director of Health Services (MI),
Meghalaya, Shillong.




